Please Complete UWL COVID-19 Online Module

Joe Gow <jgow@uwlax.edu>
Wed 7/22/2020 9:50 AM

Dear colleagues:

As we continue to make the many preparations essential to beginning our 2020-2021 academic year, | hope you and your
families are staying safe and healthy.

A key element of our preparations for the fall is learning how each one of us can do our part to help stem the spread of the
COVID-19 virus, both on our campus and in our community. Accordingly, UWL has developed an excellent informational
module on COVID-19. Completing this training is mandatory for all our students, and I'm writing to you today to encourage
all our staff and faculty to complete the module as well. Not only is the information timely and helpful for all of us, it also is
good to know what our students are being required to read.

Completing the UWL COVID-19 module takes less than 10 minutes. And at the end of the module you can provide your
name so that we know you have completed the “course.”

Please link to Canvas to compete the module - https://uwlac.instructure.com/enroll/7WYNBD

The module content was developed by a task force composed of UWL students, faculty, and staff. And Stephane Speer
(CATL) did the excellent work of building the module in Canvas.

Please join me in thanking Stephanie and the members of the task force: Peter Wilker (Microbiology faculty) — convener,
Cate Wiza (student), Cole Howard (student), Keely Rees (HEHP faculty), Cassandra Worner (Student Wellness Coordinator),

Tori Carlson (Residence Life), Lisa Klein (Community Engagement Coordinator), & Nick Ragner (University Communications).

We hope you will complete the UWL COVID-19 module as soon as possible. Thanks for all you're doing to ensure we have a
safe and successful 2020-20 academic year!

Best wishes,
Joe

Joe Gow, Chancellor
University of Wisconsin-La Crosse



